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The Commissioner of Police 
Police Headquarters 
Sydney NSW 2000 

Dear Sir 

Re Death of Scott Stuart Miller Coroners Ref 409/97 

Prior to the 22nd December 1997 we wrote to the Senior Deputy State Coroner seeking a 
review of the investigation into the murder of our son Scott. 
In the absence of a reply we sent a further letter to you with a Solicitor's letter on the 
22nd December 1997. These letters contained a summary of our concerns in respect of the 
initial investigation of the death including our concern about the action of police at "The 
Rocks". 

On the 14th January 1998 (RMS 55060992) The Rocks Superintendent advised our 
solicitor that Detective Sergeant Ken Desmond was reviewing the investigation. Detective 
Desmond's review summary is enclosed. This summary is simply a response to the specific 
concerns raised in our request for a review of the investigation and does not indicate any 
new/expanded approach that one would expect in a "full review" of the original 
investigation .We request a copy of his full report of his investigation be provided. 
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As discussed with Detective Desmond we also have concerns about Miss Jade Crater's 
input as a witness. Is it possible to ascertain Miss Carter's work place, her friends and 
places she frequented for social purposes in early 1997. Her input appears too precise 
even referring to Scot as a university student. Miss Carter's statement is vital as it places 
Scott in a certain area and that is what the police seem to work on. 
We are also waiting to find if a Government Reward is to be offered in relation to 
information requarding Scott's death. 

Yours Sincerely 

Stuart and Christine Miller 
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